
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

“Effective January 1, 2008, all state agencies and departments under the direction of the Governor may not contract for meeting and/or conference space with hotels or conference facilities that have not received the Florida Department of Environmental Protection’s (DEP) ‘Green Lodging’ program designation for best practices in water, energy, and waste efficiency standards, except when certified to the Governor by the responsible agency head that no other viable alternative exists.”

Justification for Selecting a Non-Certified Green Lodging Program Facility
Submitted by:


Name:


Title:


Phone:

Division/Bureau/Office:

Complete the following:

1.
Name and location of facility selected.

2. Date and title of event.

3. Name and location of designated properties in the Florida Green Lodging

Program that were considered, and why they were not selected.

4. Why was a particular area of the state selected?

5. Was the facility selected made aware of Executive Order 07-126 and directed to the
 Florida Green Lodging Program website?

_____ Yes           _____ No (Explain why not if no is checked.)
This form must be completed and attached to the Procurement Approval Form and the hotel contract before routing for the Commissioner’s signature.

Questions can be directed to Contract Administration: 

Carole Lewis @ 245-9172

Dee Ragsdale @ 245-9915

Donna Waller @ 245-9185

